Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

From: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD
Sent: Tuesday, August 13, 2019 1:28 PM
To: ‘Rebecca Pons'

Subject: Re: Jalmat 225 (1RP-5449)

Ms. Pons,

The NMOCD has received photos documenting the excavation at the Jalmat 225 site. Because of the extenuating
circumstances involving cattle in the vicinity, the OCD is authorizing the immediate backfilling of the excavation to
prevent any incidents with the livestock. However, the OCD reserves the right to request that the excavation be
reopened if sample results indicate that impacted soils were not fully removed.

Thanks for your time and attention to the remediation and please reach out if any additional situations arise.
Best,
Dylan Rose-Coss

Environmental Scientist

Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

(505) 476-3488




